
for free this year. As shared last 

year, our reimbursements will 

be based on student participa-

tion. We encourage every stu-

dent to go through the lines to 

purchase a reimbursable meal! 
 

I am honored and excited to 

begin this school year and con-

tinue to lead this district as we 

strive to put education and 

educational growth at the fore-

front of our commitment to 

our students and families in the 

Johnsonburg community.  

Happy August! I hope your sum-

mer has been filled with only fun 

and exciting events! As we all 

know, the summer months go by 

quickly, and the 2023-2024 school 

year will be upon us in a few short 

weeks. It is bittersweet as the 

summer ends, but educationally 

the best time as the students 

return to us with newfound hopes 

and dreams. Everyone enjoys a 

fresh start and a brand-new begin-

ning! 
 

This summer, we have been hard 

at work on a few projects. The 

high school track was resurfaced, 

and the gym floor was refinished; 

however, we are eagerly awaiting 

the center logo to complete the 

transformation. The tennis courts 

were resurfaced, and pickleball 

lines were added! Cameras have 

been strategically placed at each 

building, providing comprehen-

sive surveillance. Furthermore, 

various rooms have received a 

facelift, making the learning envi-

ronment more welcoming and 

conducive to student success. 
 

Regarding infrastructure, we are 

thrilled to announce the comple-

tion of the high school roofing 

project. Thanks to the dedication 

of Cavalier Roofing, we success-

fully included the Vo-Ag building 

and Memorial Field press box in 

this project. Moreover, any 

rough patches at the elementary 

school will be addressed 

promptly, ensuring our facilities 

remain in top condition. 
 

We are excited to announce 

that students will continue to eat 

Greetings! I hope this message 

finds you refreshed, rejuvenated, 

and ready for a new school year. 

The 2023-2024 school year is 

quickly approaching and I’m ea-

ger to kick the new year off.  
 

We are all excited to have stu-

dents back in our classrooms 

and hallways filling them with 
energy and excitement for learn-

ing. I want you to know that I 

continue to be honored and 

excited to be a member of the 

JASD. As Special Education Su-

pervisor here at JASD, I will 

continue to commit to helping 

children develop their intellectu-

al capacity, academic skills, and 

social competence as it is an ad-

mirable endeavor. As their educa-

tional landscape evolves, it’s es-

sential to prepare students for 

the demand and opportunities 

that lie ahead. By continuing to 

commit to their development, we 

are not only shaping their aca-

demic success but also fostering 
their growth as well-rounded 

individuals capable of contributing 

positively to society. As a team, 

we will focus on these essential 

aspects of your children’s devel-

opment and ensure they are 

equipped with the necessary 

tools to thrive in the fast-paced 

and dynamic world ahead.  
 

As always, if there are any ques-

tions, concerns, or support 

needed for your child, please 

don’t hesitate to reach out and 

connect with me. I’m always will-

ing to help! Go RAMS! 
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• We have established a new partnership with the Titusville Area 

School District as a provider for our foreign language classes. We 

are optimistic that this platform will better serve our students and 

their learning needs.  

• Open House is scheduled for September 6th, from 6:00-8:00 PM.  

• Picture Day is September 22nd. 

To stay up to date with everything that is happening in the Johnsonburg 

Area School District, be sure to follow the district on Facebook at 

Johnsonburg Area School District News. To see information specifically 

related to the High School, follow me on Instagram at MrKellyJAHS. 

Please do not ever hesitate to contact 

me at rkelly@johnsonburgasd.net or 

the High School Office at (814) 965-

2556 if you ever have any questions or 

concerns. 

Enjoy the remaining days of summer, 

and I am looking forward to a successful 

2023-2024 school year!    

Go Rams! 

With the school year quickly approaching, I would like to share 

with you some updates and changes in regard to the 2023-2024 

school year. 

Please welcome Ms. Aimee Gaton to the building as she will be the 

new Health Aide. Additionally, Mrs. Gina Schreiber has taken over 

the Athletic Director responsibilities for the district.  Best of luck 

to both in their new positions!    

Students entering 9th grade this year will be required to complete 

44 hours of Community Service to meet graduation requirements, 

with 11 or more hours needing to be completed yearly. For cur-

rent 11-12th graders, the total number of Community Service 

hours required is 39 hours. All 9th-12th grade students will also 

need to complete two job shadows prior to graduation. 

Additional information can be found in the student/parent hand-

book.   

Some important information for the school year: 

• The instructional day begins at 7:45 for students, as they are 

required to be in their 1st-period class by this time or will be 

marked tardy. Students will be dismissed at 2:33. 

• Students will, once again, be assigned a JASD Chromebook. It 

is highly recommended that families take advantage of the 

insurance offered in case of accidents. To purchase insurance, 

High School Principal: Mr. Ray Kelly 

there is anything I can help assist with, please feel 

free to contact me anytime. I will do whatever I 

can to assist your child and family. I’m looking for-

ward to another wonderful year at JAHS! 

Each senior student is assigned a student mailbox, 

which is located in the guidance suite. These mailboxes 

are used to communicate and distribute important in-

formation throughout the year for career and college 

planning. All scholarship information is distributed to 

Seniors using this method as well. Please encourage 

your senior student(s) to check their mailboxes. 
 

Counseling services are designed to help each student 

develop the knowledge, skills, and self-reliance needed 

to make good decisions and personal and social adjust-

ments. The Student Assistance Program (SAP) is a vol-

untary counseling program designed to assist in identi-

fying issues that pose a barrier to students’ learning and 

success in school. The involvement of parents in all 

phases of this program is critical. There are also other 

levels of counseling services available in school, as well 

as in the community. Please feel free to contact me 

with any questions or concerns. 
 

I’m super excited to start another year as your School 

Counselor at Johnsonburg Junior/Senior High School. If 

High School Guidance: Ms. Rachelle Kastner 

https://securranty.com/johnsonburgASD
mailto:rkelly@johnsonburgasd.net


As we come to the end of another 

summer, the anticipation of the 

start of a new school year begins. I 

hope everyone has had an oppor-

tunity to relax, refresh, and enjoy 

time with family and friends. 

Throughout the summer, the staff 

has been working diligently to pre-

pare for the beginning of a new 

school year. We are looking for-

ward to seeing all the students on 

Wednesday, August 23rd! 

I would like to mention an assign-

ment change made within our staff. 

Ms. Krista Frank will be the elemen-

tary school counselor and Mr. Ross 

Bish has joined our staff as our mu-

sic teacher. I would also like to wel-

come Mrs. Tara Bennett to our 

staff. She will be teaching third 

grade.  

Some items that I would like to make 

families aware of is that our school 

day will begin at 7:50. Breakfast will 

be available each day from 7:25 – 

7:50.  Also, if your child is a car rider 

and you will be doing an end of the 

day pick up, parents should NOT 

arrive more than 15 minutes before 

the end of the day dismissal time. 

Car rider students are dismissed at 

2:30; therefore, parents should not 

arrive before 2:15. Thank you for 

your cooperation.  

I am looking forward to working 

with the students, parents, faculty, 

and staff throughout the 2023 -2024 

school year. I believe a major key to 

a successful school year is everyone 

working together as a team. I en-

courage parents/guardians to contact 

the school with any questions that may 

arise.  

I hope you enjoy the final days of the 

summer. Best wishes for a successful 

new school year for all our students! 

Sincerely, 

Judy Allegretto 

Elementary Principal 

 

Elementary Guidance: Ms. Krista Frank 

I have an undeniable passion for 

school counseling and always knew 

this was my dream job. I received 

my Bachelor’s degree in Psychology 

with a minor in education from the 

University of Pittsburgh at Bradford. 

Currently, I am receiving my Mas-

ter’s in School Counseling from the 

University of Edinboro, and I have a 

variety of work experiences in the 

counseling field. For instance, I was 

a Parent Educator with the Guid-

ance Center. I worked with parents 

to ensure their children reached 

developmental milestones while 

providing them with activities and 

early interventions as needed.  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

I would like to take this oppor-

tunity to introduce myself! My 

name is Ms. Krista Frank, and I 

am the new school counselor for 

the Johnsonburg Elementary 

School. I have been part of the 

Johnsonburg family working with 

the school district since 2018. I 

started teaching Family Consum-

er Science at the High School 

before moving to the Elementary 

to teach in the 6th and 3rd grade 

classrooms. I am excited to begin 

my new role as the Elementary 

School Counselor this upcoming 

school year.  

As a School Counselor, my primary 

responsibility is to promote the aca-

demic, career opportunities, and social/

emotional development of all students. 

It is important to me that I work close-

ly as a team with parents/guardians, 

teachers, administration, and staff to 

ensure your student is receiving all the 

support they need to guide them 

through these elementary school years.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me 

with any questions or concerns. I look 

forward to working with you all and 

getting to know your students through-

out the school year!  

Elementary Principal: Mrs. Judy Allegretto 



basketball courts were al l resurfaced and 

repainted, and Pickleball lines were added 

on the tennis courts for al l to enjoy.     

I would l ike to take this t ime to wish all 

the Johnsonburg and Ridgway Co-opted 

sports Good Luck on a successful upcom-

ing season. Let our goal be Districts… or 

better yet. ..  STATES!!  

Things to remember:  

• First day of mandatory fall practice is 

Monday, August 14th, 2023.  

• PIAA CIPPE Physical forms are due to 

the office ASAP.  

• Updated ImPact Testing is due to the 

office ASAP for grades 7, 9, and 11.  

• If you are considering driving to Ridg-

way in a personal vehicle to and from 

sporting events, please stop in the of-

f ice and fi ll  out a Student -Athlete 

Driver Permission Form.  

Welcome Back Johnsonburg Rams, 

Rammettes, AND Co-opted Ridgway 

Elkers!!! What an excit ing t ime of 

year… time to get back to school… 

and time to get back to athletics! 

This is the t ime of year when new 

beginnings can take place. Accepting 

new challenges and striving to be the 

best we can be—on the f ields, courts, 

mats, and courses, but more im-

portantly, in the classroom.  

I would l ike to take this t ime to in-

troduce myself—my name is Mrs. Gi-

na Schreiber, and I am the new Ath-

letic Director at Johnsonburg Area 

School District. I am extremely excit-

ed to embark on this new journey, 

and I look forward to working with 

the students, coaches, faculty, and 

staff  to make this year a year to re-

member!!    

Many impressive improvements have 

been made here at Johnsonburg over 

the summer. The track, tennis, and 

2023-2024 Meal Prices 

ALL STUDENTS 

Breakfast: FREE 

Lunch: FREE 

Through Community Eligibility Program (CEP) 

À LA CARTE 

NOT INCLUDED but may be 

purchased 

Athletic Director: Mrs. Gina Schreiber 

District Athletic Mission 

The Johnsonburg Area School Dis-

trict reinforces that athletics are a 

significant extension of educational 

programs where student-athletes 

develop both basic and life skills 

along with morals and values, devel-

op character, self-discipline, and 

practice positive sportsmanship! 

School Board President: Mrs. Barbara Thorwart 

the challenge. Systems are in place to 

help our students succeed academi-

cally, athletically, and behaviorally. 

Attendance is key! We need parents 

to assist in having their children at-

tend school regularly. 
 

In addition to setting policy, the 

School Board approves hiring, sets 

annual local school levy, approves 

expenditures and education programs 

such as our curriculum, and ensures 

the proper facilities and equipment 

are available to support teaching and 

learning in our district. We are 

thankful to all the businesses, individ-

uals, organizations, and families who 

support our students in their endeav-

ors throughout the school year. 

Johnsonburg Area Families, 
 

On behalf of the Johnsonburg Area 

School Board, I would like to wel-

come you to the 2023-2024 school 

year. Our School Board is the gov-

erning body of the school district, 

responsible for developing policies 

to ensure the proper care, man-

agement, and control of the dis-

trict affairs. 
 

Our School Board, Administration, 

Teachers, and Staff have worked 

hard and had many difficult deci-

sions in order to provide all our 

students with a well-rounded edu-

cation. Costs of educating students 

keep rising and we keep meeting 

I encourage you to get involved. Our 

school has great administrators, dynamic 

teachers, and a caring staff. We invite 

you to attend meetings. Get involved by 

sharing your time, talents, and expertise. 

Our School District has and will continue 

to provide excellent educational services 

to our students. 
 

Barbara J. Thorwart 

School Board President 
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Johnsonburg Area Elementary Times  

2023-2024 

Doors open: 7:30 AM 

Late Bell: 7:50 AM 

Breakfast: 7:30 AM - 7:50 AM 

Bus Dismissal: 2:20 PM 

Car Rider Dismissal: 2:30 PM 

Johnsonburg Area High School Times 

2023-2024 

Doors Open: 7:15 AM 

Late Bell: 7:45 AM 

Breakfast: 7:20 AM - 7:35 AM 

Bus Dismissal: 2:33 PM 

 

Lunch Times:  

7th, 8th, 9th: 11:01 AM - 11:31 AM 

10th, 11th, 12th: 11:36 AM - 12:06 PM 

K: 10:55 - 11:25 

1st: 11:00 - 11:30 

2nd: 11:05 - 11:35 

PreK: 11:15 - 11:45 

3rd: 11:30 - 12:00 

4th: 11:35 - 12:05 

5th: 11:40 - 12:10 

6th: 11:45 - 12:15 

Lunch Times: 


